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Sent By RESS and Electronic Mail 

Christine Long 
Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

EB-2021-0096 - Imperial Oil Limited Waterdown to Finch Replacement Project - 
Expropriation Application – Partial Withdrawal 

On behalf of Imperial Oil Limited (“Imperial”), we are pleased to advise that resolutions 
have been reached with certain landowners such that Imperial wishes to withdraw portions 
of its expropriation application in the above noted matter.  

Specifically, the applicable portions of Imperial’s application to expropriate the lands 
owned by the City of Mississauga described in Appendix D-1 (WTFN3071) and lands 
owned by the Canadian Pacific Railway Company described in Appendix D-4 
(WTFN5290) may be removed or withdrawn. 

Imperial will keep the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) apprised of any further 
developments with respect to the balance of its expropriation application. 

We would appreciate the Board’s confirmation of Imperial’s partial withdrawal, and any 
directions thereto, at the Board’s earliest convenience. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
 
c:  Michael Millar/Zora Crnojacki, Ontario Energy Board 
 Service List (Procedural Order No. 1) 
 Cameron Greaves/Lisa Hodgson, Canadian Pacific Railway Company 

Wendy Sutherland, Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Co. Ltd. 
Liviu Cananau, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 


